
PG&E CLERICAL CONTRACT:

Your Vote Matters
Your IBEW 1245 Clerical Bargaining Committee has negotiated a Tentative Agreement with important 

gains for Clerical employees at PG&E. You made these gains possible through your participation and 

your support. Now we need  you to take us across the fi nish line by voting. Your bargaining committee 

recommends a “Yes” vote.

A full copy of the Tentative Agreement will be posted as soon as possible on the union website at 

www.IBEW1245.com. Members of the IBEW 1245 Clerical Bargaining Committee and Business 

Representatives will discuss the details of the Tentative Agreement at unit meetings in November and 

early December, and also in visits to members in the fi eld. A schedule of these fi eld visits will be posted 

as soon as possible at www.IBEW1245.com.

RATIFICATION CALENDAR
November and 
December: 

Unit Meetings & Field Visits

November 22: Ballots and full text of the Tentative Agreement mailed to your home 
address*

December 14:  Ballots counted at IBEW 1245’s Weakley Hall in Vacaville

January 1, 2011: New agreement takes effect

*If you have changed your home address, please notify Austin Lea at 707-452-2728 or AWL3@ibew1245.com. You 
can also update your information online at www.IBEW1245.com under “Our Union.”  We want to make sure that 
every Clerical member gets a ballot.

Remember: For your vote to count 

it must be received by 10:00 a.m. 

December 14, 2010 at 

IBEW Local 1245

P.O. Box 1503

Vacaville, CA 95696

IBEW Local 1245

P.O. Box 1503

Vacaville, CA 95696

Get the facts and vote!  Encourage your co-workers to vote!

 Our VOICE Our CHOICE
 IBEW Local 1245  •  Vacaville, CA  •  www.ibew1245.com

!


